
Minutes of the Church Fair Table Chairs Meeting September 29, 2019 

 

Present: Barb Harrold, Sandy Daniels, Susan Tilden, Loretta Foan, Nancy Wile, Kim Mosley 

-Barb will have signup sheets available for each table in early October. 

-We will be partnering with St James this year. They will join us on Friday night and have a table in 

Fellowship Hall (see below). They have offered us a table at their fair on Saturday. Their fair runs from 9-

2. We briefly discussed stocking our table with a sampling of items, perhaps some Good Finds, Country 

Store items including a few apple and chicken pot pies (and maybe some cookies?). We will need to find 

someone to staff the table at St James. 

-Barb is still working on figuring table locations but in general should be same as last year. Jewelry will 

be on the stage. Good Finds will have at least as much space as last year, possibly a bit more. There is no 

Grandpa’s Workshop this year. The plan is for St James to have a table where Grandpa’s Workshop is 

usually located (on left immediately as you walk into Fellowship Hall) for Friday night. On Saturday we 

will fill the space with a combined craft and garden table. Barb is considering taking charge of this table. 

-Nancy asked when the stage would be cleared for jewelry sorting/set-up. There is space available in 

Memorial Hall which can be used until the stage is cleared. Barb also mentioned the need to get the fair 

boxes out of the thrift shop as well as the Good Find items upstairs. We will need to coordinate through 

the church office to find a convenient time when Perry Park Preschool is not in session. 

-We will be renting a 30x30 tent in order to allow more vendors to participate in the fair. The tent will be 

set up in the parking lot by the Perry Park play yard. The tent will have lights and heat. We will lose a 

few parking spots but hope the additional vendors will bring more people to the fair. 

-Freezer space will be in demand for apple pies and chicken pot pies. Susan suggested selling other 

frozen meals since the pot pies were successful. She is going to try lasagna and Kim is experimenting 

with shepherd’s pie. We might need to ask the congregation if they have any available freezer space we 

could use leading up to the fair. During the fair we might need to make use of coolers to keep everything 

frozen. 

-Now is the time for all table chairs to get information to Jen for the bulletin and email. Let the 

congregation know what your needs are and how they can help make the Snowflake Fair a success! 

 

 

 


